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It is now just over a week since Sport England confirmed that Table Tennis England’s funding had been
suspended following the narrow defeat at the AGM.

Since then, we have received a lot of support from within the sport and beyond, for which we are very grateful.

While we remain in a suspended funding position, Sport England have confirmed their full confidence in the
Board and leadership team of Table Tennis England and the approaches they are taking to resolve the situation.

We will be making further statements later this week on the way forward.

For the latest information, please click here to visit the updated AGM section of this website.

As always, we value feedback from members and stakeholders. Please contact us via
marketing@tabletennisengland.co.uk
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